October 19, 1995

SUBJECT: VanDusen Festival of Lights
RECOMMENDATION

THAT a two for one admission be approved for the opening night of
the VanDusen Festival of Lights on December 8, 1995.

DISCUSSION

Annually during the holiday season VanDusen Gardens puts on a large
brightly 1it display called the Festival of Lights. Opening nights have
not had large attendances. Therefore a special admission of two people
for the price of one on that night would better promote the event.

A request for this arrangement from the VanDusen Botanical Gardens
Assocation 1is attached.

Prepared by:

Administration Department
Board of Parks & Recreation
Vancouver, B.C.
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